
Guild Meeting 

6 June 2019  

Thursday 

Burnside Community Centre 

7.30 pm 

“ YouTube Stalker ”  

Speakers:  Chris O ’ Brien and Christine Baker 

“ M ake Modern ”  

Speaker: Lara Motta 

Show & Tell: Stars & Stripes  

Demo Night; Modern Techniques 

Tutor Talk: Lyn Uppill 

Shop: Riverlea Quilts 

http://riverleaquilts.com 

This month. 

 Guild Meetings 

 Quilt Shows 

 Shop Classes 

 Special Events 

 New News 

Important Links 

I-Patch Editors 

saquilters@gmail.com 

 

Patches Editor 

editor@saquilters.org.au 

 

Guild Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/
saquilters/ 

 

Guild Website 

www.saquilters.org.au 

 

Guild Web Manager 

infoline@saquilters.org.au 

 

Snail Mail submissions: QGSA Inc 

P.O. Box 993, Kent Town SA 5071 

 

 To unsubscribe please email I-Patch           
Editors at  saquilters@gmail.com 

 

For more information about Guild Meetings, future workshops and events,  

please refer to Patches, the Guild Facebook page and the Guild website. 

Quilters’ Guild  
of South Australia Inc 

June 2019 Volume 1, Issue 6 

I-Patch 
A focus on this month.  

Workshop Reminder 

Saturday 1 June 

10 am—1pm 

Bee’s Wax Wraps 

Tricia’s Discount Fabrics 

Please contact saquilters.workshops@gmail.com 

to  see if there are any spaces still available. 

Quilt Show 

I-Patch Policy 

“A focus on the month.” 

I-Patch is an online newsletter for 
Quilters’ Guild of South Australia, 
Inc members. Sent as near as 
possible on first of every month to 
members’ emails. 

Focus is on the current month’s 
events to include: 

Guild Meetings 

SA Guild and Affiliated groups’ 
quilt shows and events 

Member shops’ new classes 

Eudunda’s Community Festival of Quilts Care & Prayer 

Saturday 29 and Sunday 30 June 

10am—4pm 

Free lunch on Sunday from 12 noon 

St. John’s Lutheran Church 

Eudunda 

For more information contact: Margaret Doecke at eudunda@fabricshop-aus.com   

or call (08) 8581 1663 

***Special request— Please bring a needle and white thread to help the  
LQoL Committee by sewing on some  

Little Quilts of Love labels during this meeting.  


